
SRES – NFIR 
ONE TIME EXEMPTION FOR GDCE REJECTED APPLICATIONS 

Good number of GDCE applications submitted for JE, 
ALP, Tech., Train Manager were rejected on the pretext 
of the size of the PDF format applications, the size was 
not clearly mentioned in the RRC Notification. This was 

represented by SRES on 24.10.2023.  Now, it was 
circulated by Sr.DPO/TVC on 03.11.2023 that the 

candidates are allowed for one time exemption for 
forwarding the copy of applications with documents in 

a single PDF through the link before 6.11.2023. 

Thanks to PCPO for having taken action. 
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